
E d g e c o m b E d d y  N e w s
� https://edgecomb.aos98.net/o/ees � (207) 882-5515

� The NEW EES Facebook Page (our old page is inactive, please like and follow! )

PTC Update
• June 6th @ 6pm 

via zoom! Come 
join us! Final  
meeting of the 
year! 

• Bake Sale at 
Spring Concert –
Donations 
Needed! 

Did you know……If you feel like 
mosquitoes bite you more often 
than other people, you may be 
onto something! Several 
specific factors can attract 
mosquitoes, including the 
carbon dioxide you exhale, your 
body odor, and your body 
temperature. A combination of 
these factors likely makes 
certain people more attractive 
to mosquitoes.~Medline

Ideas for preventing bug bites: 
use up to 30 percent DEET or 
10 percent picaridin in 
sprays. Avoid spraying your 
child's hands and face and don't 
reapply unless needed. You can 
also spritz it on top of clothes for 
added protection.

Ice can help if they do get a bite. 
You can also try applying 
calamine or hydrocortisone 
lotion/cream . Discourage 
scratching as bacteria under 
nails can cause infection and 
make the bites worse.

Appropriate footwear reminder–
sandals, slides, crocs, flip flops 
are all fun summer shoes, but 
children at school are very 
active during recesses and PE 
classes. If your child chooses to 
wear these type shoes to 
school, please remind them to 
pack sneakers as well so they 
can safely participate in PE and 
free time. Thank you!

We are constantly reminding 
students to drink lots of 
water. Please remind them to 
bring a water bottle daily. We 
have water refill stations at 
school. Staying hydrated helps 
students to stay healthy and 
focused during their school 
days. If they balk at plain water, 
try adding some fruits or even 
herbs like mint to try to 
encourage them to drink drink 
drink like we say to them every 
day! 
Happy Summer!
Mrs. Crocker
ccrocker@aos98schools.org

Pre-K and Kindergarten Registration Open!
We are currently registering students for the 
2023-24 school year. Please go to our homepage
to pre-register your child for Pre-K or 
Kindergarten. Our Pre-K and Kindergarten Open 
House is on Thursday, June 1 from 6:00-
6:30pm. Want more specifics about our 
programs? Here is the link to our Pre-K 
handbook, and our K-6 handbook.  If your student 
is currently enrolled in EES  Pre-K, you do not 
have to pre-register.  

Upcoming Events! 
• June 1st : 6:00-6:30- PK K Open 

House
• All School Spring Concert: Monday 

June 5th @ 6pm!  Here is the Link to 
the song recordings for home 
practice! 

• June 9th early release at 11am
• June 12th – 5th & K Field Trip
• June 15th – 1st & 2nd Field Trip
• June 19th – Holiday No School
• June 20th - 6th Grade Graduation

Practice
• June 21st – All School Field Day
• The Last day of School (as well as 6th

Grade Graduation at 9:30am) will be 
on Thursday June 22nd.  This is also 
an early release day at 11:00am.

A huge thank you to the Boothbay 
Garden Club for helping us put together 
a perennial pollinator garden!

Ask a 4th, 5th or 6th grader about our guest 
presenter from:

The Outreach and Education Specialist 
working for NOAA Fisheries in Orono, ME.  
He  conduced a Stream Smart Table (SST) 

demonstration.

Wednesday Dismissal Times:
June 7th @ 1:30

June 14th @ 2:30
June 21st @ 1:30

https://edgecomb.aos98.net/o/ees
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089802293938
https://edgecomb.aos98.net/o/ees/article/1044818
https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/277/EES/2432864/Edgecomb_PreK_Handbook.9.2022.pdf
https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/1482277/Parent_Handbook_2022-23.pdf
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1rPcoGtbW_3VklfPDAeCGjXxB8giJ9UQb?usp=sharing

